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Protecting Social Media Contacts as Trade Secrets
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Social media contact lists have become an increasingly important part of a business's customer lists. This
trend has only accelerated during the COVID-19 pandemic as tens of millions of employees have intensely, if not
exclusively, focused their networking efforts through social media.
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